
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Unfortunately, we have a leak in the central heating system which will mean no heating is 

available in classrooms Year 2 to Year 6.  We have managed to organise the repair to 

take place tomorrow whilst we are at the theatre, which we have been advised will take 

all day to complete. 

Therefore, on our return to school there will be no heating in these classrooms.  If you 

do not want your child to stay in school after their dinner, then you can collect them 

from the main office from 2pm.  If you have a sibling in Pre-school, Reception or Year 1 

you will be able to collect them at the same time. 

Thank you. 

Mrs K Thomas 
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